
Rotary News & Notes
Announcements from Craig

 Welcome to all of our 
guests today!

 A huge thank you to Scott 
Woldt and Elissa Lines for 
hosting our meeting last 
week with the Wisconsin 
Supreme Court Justices.  
The event went well and 
was appreciated by all who 
attended.  

 A reminder that next week 
our Rotary District 6270 
Governor, Tamie Koop, 
will be our speaker.  There 
will be a special board 
meeting prior to our 
meeting.  

 Take a look at Living Well 
magazine.  A former 
Southwest Rotarian, Barb 
Herzog, is featured in this 
edition!

Other Announcements
Our PAL, Roosevelt School, is 
looking for readers on Fridays from 
7:15 to 7:45am.  See Marcus Butts 
for more details.  

Bryan Hockstein is recruiting 
greeters for the next two months.  A 
sign up sheet is being passed 
around.  Please consider greeting –
it’s a nice way to meet members 
and serve your club. 

The Oshkosh Chamber of 
Commerce is presenting “Winning 
at Business” on November 20th.  
The event will feature President and 
CEO of Festival Foods (and fellow 
Rotarian), Mark Skogen.  

It’s Poinsettia Sales time again.  
Sign up sheets for poinsettias are on
the tables.  The sale will take place 
through November 6th, with the 
delivery to take place on November 
26th.  They are great for your 
reception area, your office, your 
home, and they make great gifts! 

The golf outing went well and 
everyone had a ball.  Thanks to 
those who golfed and those who 
joined in the fun on the 19th Hole.  

October 23rd is our Bowling 
FunRaiser at Electric Lounge 
Lanes.  Information sheets on team 
bowling times are on the tables.  
The event starts at 5pm and features
bowling, food, beverages, and a 
raffle.  It is features great fun so 
please join us.  

The Celebration of Lights has been 
hard at work for several months 
now.  They are looking for food 
delivery volunteers (to feed the 
volunteers who set up the event at 
the park).  See Carol Bricco for 
more information.  
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Calendar of Events
Upcoming Programs

Oct 29 Bob Hernke, Alternate 
Energy

Bob Hernke, Alternate 
Energy

Nov 5 TBA

Nov 12 Sue Panek, 2008 LIFE 
Study Results

Recurring Events
3rd Mon.
(Nov. 17)

Club Board Meeting
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins

Other Rotary Events
Oct 23

Nov 1

Dec  17

Dec  22

Bowling FunRaiser (Electric 
Lounge Lanes) 5pm – 10pm
Three-club Social, 
The Grand Opera House,     
5-7pm
Wrap Party for Hope Center 
gifts – Scott Woldt’s Home
Hope Center Christmas Party, 
Boys and Girls Club

Coming 
Soon:

- Super Bowl Raffle
- Rotary Mart 
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Fact or Fiction?

Member:  Bonnie Behnke

1. My six sisters and I 
had lunch with Chris 
Farley.

2. I once used a snow 
shovel and accosted a 
teenager who was 
harassing my snow 
shoveling method. 

3. In high school, we 
“borrowed” the 
wrecker from our local 
garage to pull a car 
out of a corn field.  

Feeding the Hungry in 
Oshkosh
Southwest Rotary is joining the 
Winnebago County Hunger Task 
Force for “Trick or Can” this year.  
Over the next two weeks, we will 
have boxes at Rotary to collect 
canned and boxed non-perishable
food items.  Oshkosh West students 
will also go to other businesses and 
door-to-door to collect food.  

We are also having a food drive for 
some of the less fortunate students 
at our PAL School, Roosevelt 
Elementary, as we have done for 
years.  Donation forms are on the 
table and as usual, your donation 
will be added to your Rotary bill.  
Thanks to Festival Foods for 
helping coordinate this food drive 
and giving us great prices on the 
food items.  

Thanks, Southwest Rotarians, for 
helping us feed those who are 
hungry in our own community!    

Three-club Social 
Every year (or so), we get together 
with our fellow Oshkosh Rotarians 
for a social event.  This year, the 
event will take place in conjunction 
with the Haunted Happy Hour at 
The Grand Opera House.  Plan to 
join fellow Southwest Rotarians 
and members from Oshkosh Rotary 
and the Morning Rotary Clubs on 
Saturday, Nov. 1st from 5:00 to 
7:00pm.  Then, plan to take a stroll 
on the Gallery Walk in downtown 
Oshkosh.  See you there!  

New Member Proposals
The following individuals have 
been recommended for 
membership by the Board of 
Directors:

Name:  Kelly Mundell
Proposed by:  Marcus Butts
Occupation:  HR Director, Girl 
Scouts of the Northwestern Great 
Lakes, Inc. 
First Posting 

Name: Sarah Nowak
Proposed by:  Susan Matz
Occupation:  Clerical Staffing 
Consultant, Seek Careers
First Posting 

Name:  Mary Jo Parkins
Proposed by:  Marlin Greenfield
Occupation:  Accountant, Schenck 
Business Solutions
First Posting 

Name:  Jeff Potts
Proposed by:  Craig Burnett
Occupation:  Development 
Director, The Grand Opera House
First Posting 

Weekly Invocations
October Mary Koch

November Ken Friedman

December Fran Finley

Weekly Greeters                                             
Oct 29 Lori Davis

Tom Stephany

Nov 5 Marcus Butts

Bryan Hockstein

Nov 12 Doug Seefeld

Nov 19 Scott Greuel

Nicole Allie

Nov 26 Amy Montgomery 

The Hub – Info Please!
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org

The District Website
http://rotary6270.org

Visit RI’s Website
http://www.rotary.org

Of the things we think, say 
or do:

1. Is it the truth?
2. Is it fair to all concerned?
3. Will it build good will 

and better friendships?
4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned?

The Four 
Way Test
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